

7TH ANNUAL JOG-A-BUNGA ONLINE REGISTRATION INSTRUCTIONS

Dear Andersen Families,

Our 7th Annual Jog-A-Bunga is using the same web based fundraising system allowing you to request pledges via email from your family and friends, and for them to make secure credit card donations online. It's fun, it's easy, and people who use it typically raise twice as much as those who don't!

You will still be able to collect cash or check pledges as well (see below).

Your child will be given a **Homework Pass** from their teacher when you **set up your child's Fundraising Page and send donation requests to at least 7 people**. Each family will have only one Fundraising Page for all the children in their family (the homework passes will be distributed the week of Nov 14th).

Our Jog-A-Bunga is Thursday, November 10th, so please **register now** to help our school raise as much as we can for our Art Masters, Class Act Music Program, Campus Improvement, Playground Equipment, Field Trips, Teacher Classroom Funds, Library, School Assemblies, Reflections Art Program, Teacher Aides, and Orchestra:

To use our fundraising system:

- Go to http://pledgestar.com/jogabunga
- Enter your name and email address, then click Register
- Follow the instructions on-screen

When you are finished, the system will email pledge requests to your family and friends and allow them to make secure credit card donations online. You will be notified by email each time a pledge is made, and you'll be able to track the progress of all your pledge requests online. **CALL 1-888-598-7510, IF YOU NEED HELP**

In addition to using our new fundraising website, you may also collect pledges via cash or check using the included envelope. Please include any collected flat pledge donation money when you turn in your Pledge Envelopes on November 10th. If you have any per lap or uncollected flat pledge donations, your Pledge Envelopes will be returned to you on November 10th so you may collect those donations. Please return all collected pledge donations no later than Friday, November 18, 2016.

If you have any questions, please contact Jen Schafer at jenschaf@yahoo.com or 949-355-1179.